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December 8, 2023 
 
 
Daniel Goldner, Chairman 
Site Evaluation Committee 
c/o Public Utilities Commission  
21 South Fruit Street, Suite 10 
Concord, NH 03301 
 
Re: Site Evaluation Committee 
Designation of Senior Administrative Employee 
 
Dear Chairman Goldner,  
 
In the exercise of the authority granted pursuant to RSA 162-H:4-a, II, and in my capacity as the 
Commissioner of the Department of Business and Economic Affairs, I hereby name Joseph Doiron as my 
designee effective this date for all Site Evaluation Committee matters going forward. Mr. Doiron’s contact 
information is: 
 
Joseph A. Doiron 
Director, Office of Workforce Opportunity 
NH Department of Business and Economic Affairs 
100 North Main Street, Suite 100 
Concord, NH 03301 
Email: Joseph.Doiron@livefree.nh.gov 
 
Please do not hesitate to contact me should you have any questions. 
 
 
          
Sincerely,  
 

         
Taylor Caswell  
Commissioner  
 
 
 
 
cc:  Andrew Biemer, NHPUC 
 Joseph Doiron, NHBEA 
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